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Date: Friday 15th June 

 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Year 3 Assembly 

We were treated to an amazing assembly by Year 3 last Friday.  They told us about the Tudor period in 

history and shared artwork and songs.  Thank you to Miss Banks and the teaching assistants who worked 

hard to support the children to prepare for the assembly. 

 

Year 4 Attendance Reward 

Year 4 really enjoyed their attendance reward this week, generously provided by 

Dodo Pizza.  Thank you to all of those families and children that made a huge 

effort to attend school every day. 

 

 

Sports Day 

We apologise that we had to cancel Sports Day on Thursday due to the weather. We hope that Sports 

Day will go ahead on Monday 18th June and we will keep you updated. 

 

Lost Property 

Please can we remind parents and carers to make sure to put your child’s name in all of their uniform and 

PE kit. We have lots of jumpers, cardigans, polo shirts and various PE kit items in our lost property at the 

moment without names in and so we cannot return them to their owners! If your child is missing any 

clothing, please do have a look in lost property – this is located in the Year 2 cloakroom.  

 

Please also check that you do not have any items belonging to anyone else at home! 

 

School Nurse Drop in  

Sally, the School Nurse, will be having a drop-in session on Wednesday 20th June from 8.45am until 10am. 

Please do come along to get advice about any concerns you have regarding your child’s health. 
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2017-18 Calendar Dates 

 

June 18th – Reserve Sports day (2.15pm) 

June 20th – School Nurse Drop-in (8.45 – 10am) 

June 20th – Withdean Athletics Tournament 

June 29th – Reception Class Assembly (9.15am) 

July 13th – Summer Party 

July 18th – Report drop in 

July 23rd – Leaver’s Assembly (2.15pm) 

July 24th – Last day of term 

 

SEMH sessions 

Our SEMH practitioner, Zoe Goode, is offering sessions to discuss/advise/find solutions or signpost on 

children's wellbeing on Tuesday 3rd July, 9-12 am. If you would like a 1 hour slot with Zoe please book in 

with Miss Evans at the office. 

 

Summer Party – we need your help! 

The Summer Party will take place on Friday 13th July. Tickets will cost £2.50 and we will let you know 

when these are available to buy. There will be lots of activities such as face painting, ‘beat the goalie’, an ice 

cream stall, tombola etc. but in order for this to happen we need parents and carers to help! If you would 

be interested in helping, please let the office know and we can pass your name on to the PTFA.  

 

The PTFA also need donations of good quality prizes for the tombola - chocolate, toiletries, stationery, 

toys etc. These can be donated to the office from the beginning of July. 

 

Following advice from the Local Authority, we will also no longer have alcohol at events that are for adults 

and children together.  It is important that our children continue to feel safe at school and the presence of 

alcohol can compromise this.  Please see below for further information.   

 

 
 

We do hope you understand why we have made this decision. 

 

 
 

Kind Regards 
 

 
Katie Blood   
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